


A regular Meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Thursday December 28, 2016, at 6:30pm in the Francis O’Brien Meeting Room, 26 Bryant Street, Dedham, Massachusetts.   Present were:

Dennis J. Guilfoyle
James A. MacDonald
Michael L. Butler
Brendan G. Keogh

Mr. Guilfoyle called the Meeting to order at 6:32pm.


PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Led by Mr. Guilfoyle.

DEDHAM CITIZENS - OPEN DISCUSSION	

None.

DISCUSSION & VOTE RE: NEW YEAR’S EVE HOURS EXTENSION FOR POURING ESTABLISHMENTS

Ms. Baker informed all that this vote is to extend the hours for all pouring establishments until 2am.

Mr. MacDonald moved approval; seconded by Mr. Butler.  On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, yes.

DISCUSSION & VOTE RE: AMENDMENT TO TRAFFIC REGULATIONS (Depot Ave.)

Mr. Guilfoyle informed all that this was approved by Town Engineer Jason Mammone and was also part of the plans given to the Planning Board.  

Mr. Keogh moved approval; seconded by Mr. Butler.  On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, yes.

DISCUSSION & VOTE RE: AUTHORIZE PROJECT FUNDING AGREEMENT (ECEC)

Ms. Baker informed all that the Mass School Building Authority requires that the Board of Selectmen take a vote to enter into and be bound by the project funding agreement on behalf of the Town.

Mr. Keogh moved approval; seconded by Mr. Butler.  On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, abstained.  Mr. MacDonald did not participate in discussions or the vote.

ACTION BY THE BOARD

Mr. Butler moved to take an item not on the agenda; seconded by Mr. Keogh.  On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, yes.

REQUEST BY ST. MARY’S CHURCH FOR A ONE DAY LIQUOR LICENSE FOR THEIR ANNUAL TRIVIA NIGHT ON JANUARY 6TH, 2016, 6:30PM – 10:30PM

Mr. MacDonald moved approval; seconded by Mr. Keogh.  On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, yes.

Mr. MacDonald moved to adjourn the Meeting; seconded by Mr. Butler.  On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes; Mr. MacDonald, yes.

The Meeting was adjourned at 6:37 pm.

The next Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 5, 2016 at 7p.m.  This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the Minutes of the Board of Selectmen’s Meeting held on December 28, 2016, which minutes were approved on January 5, 2017.

		
________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dennis Guilfoyle – Chairman   
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